Mrs Maria Hitchcock OAM Convenor New England Visions 2030 Institute By email: mariahitchcock@gmail.com

Haria,

Dear Mrs Hitchcock

I write further to our past correspondence and my representations on behalf of New England Visions 2023 Institute regarding your proposal that Armidale TAFE become a training centre/hub for Renewable Energy and SMART farming training.

I have now made further representations on your behalf to the Minister for Skills, TAFE & Tertiary Education, the Hon Tim Crakanthorp MP seeking his intervention and favourable consideration of this recommendation. I have also indicated to the Minister that I fully support this proposal.

Please be assured that when I receive a response from the Minister, I will write to you again.

Yours sincerely

HON. ADAM MARSHALL

Member for Northern Tablelands

Enc:

2 2 MAY 2023

